
 
 
 
 

The information contained within this announcement is deemed to constitute inside information 
as stipulated under the Market Abuse Regulation ("MAR") (EU) No. 596/2014, as incorporated into 
UK law by the European Union (Withdrawal) Act 2018. Upon the publication of this 
announcement, this inside information is now considered to be in the public domain. 

 
ALPHAWAVE SEMI 

UPDATE ON AUDIT PROCESS 
 
 
LONDON, United Kingdom and TORONTO, Ontario, Canada 10 May 2023 - Alphawave IP Group plc (LSE: AWE, 
the "Company" or "Alphawave Semi") provides an update on the audit process for the financial year ended 31 
December 2022.  
  
The Company has been informed by its external auditor, that a short amount of additional time will be 
required to complete its audit.  It is expected that the audited 2022 financial results of the Company will now 
be published in the week commencing 15th May 2023. 
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